STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.,, P.O. Box 47250 ¢ Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 © TTY (360) 586-8203

July 18, 2012

James R. Tutton, Jr.

Executive Director

Washington Movers Conference
930 S 336" Street, Suite B
Federal Way, WA 98003-6384

Dear Mr. Tutton:

This letter is in follow-up to your telephone conversation on Monday, July 16, with Sharon
Wallace of the Utility and Transportation Commission’s Consumer Protection staff.

The commission accepts your letter dated July 13, 2012, referencing your letter dated June 8,
2012, as a petition for changes to Household Goods Tarift 15-C.

Specifically, you request that the commission:

1. Incorporate language change to Item 85(2) as was previously considered by staff at the
July 12, 2012, Open Meeting;

2. Add a reference to a “Table of Measurements” to Item 85(2)(g) as was previously
considered by staff at the July 12, 2012, Open Meeting; and

3. Incorporate language changes to Item 95(4)(c), (4)(d) and (6) regarding the bill of lading.

The staff contact regarding this petition is Rayne Pearson. Ms. Pearson will ensure that the
commission Records Center assigns a docket number to this filing. If you have questions
regarding this filing, you may contact Ms, Pearson at rpearson@utc.wa.gov or (360) 664-1111.

Sincerely,

Aoviih—

David W. Danner
Secretary and Executive Director
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